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Special Services Update 

The Special Services Coordinator unexpectedly resigned last week. We want to reassure you that 

all appointments that have been previously scheduled will be managed by Lori Greer and the 

Special Services staff. Please call the Special Services office at ext. 8493 to confirm previously 

scheduled appointments and to arrange future services and/or trips needed. As much advanced 

notice as possible is appreciated for all requests. Call backs can be expected within 24-48 hrs. 

depending on the urgency of the request. If you have a request for a trip to an appointment and do 

not need a staff member to accompany you, you have the option to contact Security at ext. 8219 for 

transportation availability. 

 

Online Ordering Demo for Café Take Outs 

We are piloting a new online ordering program for meal take outs in the Café. You will still have 

the option to call the Café and/or place orders at the counter, this will just be an added service.  
 

Please join us on Wednesday, June 12 at 11:00 a.m. in the Auditorium for an online ordering 

demonstration with Cura District Manager, Jeff Deibler. You will have the opportunity to see how 

the ordering system works and ask any questions you may have. 

 

Father’s Day 

Reception desk hours on Sunday, June 16 are 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. Dining hours are listed below.  
 

Main Dining Room 

Lunch – 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  

Dinner - Closed 
 

Café  

Breakfast – 8:00 – 10:30 a.m. 

Lunch – Closed 

Dinner – Closed 
 

Takeout meals are available at the Café counter from 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.  

Home delivered meals will be delivered around noon.  

Please note: the Always Available menu is not available this day. 

 

Resident Get Together 

Dave Capan will be speaking at the resident get together on Friday, June 21 at 1:30 p.m. in the 

Auditorium. Dave will give an overview of the marketing department. I will also give a campus 

update and will answer any questions you have. We hope to see you there. 

 


